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From:  Bainbridge Island Fire Department          Date:  April 18, 2016 
Contact:  Hank Teran, Fire Chief 
  206-818-3920 
 

Bainbridge Island, WA –  
 

                         Public Hearing Regarding Reorganization of CENCOM 

 
The Bainbridge Island Fire Department Board of Commissioners has set April 28, 2016 at 6:30 

PM at Station 23, 12985 Phelps Road, Bainbridge Island, WA as the time and place for the 

public hearing to adopt Resolution #06-2016 authorizing the transfer of any interests and 

liabilities in the assets of CENCOM from the Bainbridge Island Fire Department to Kitsap 

County for the reorganization and re-establishment of CENCOM as a separate legal entity. 

 

A copy of the resolution is available to any citizen at Station 21, 8895 Madison Avenue NE, 

Bainbridge Island, WA or on our website at www.bifd.org.  All interested citizens may appear at 

the public hearing and be heard for or against the resolution. 

 

http://www.bifd.org/

